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SPECTRUM UPDATES                  
October-December 2012 

The End of the Spectrum: Helping Families Find Solutions to their Autism 

Housing Needs. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Friends of Autism, 

We have reached the end of another year and 
can reflect on 2012 as the year autism formally 
made it onto the DHS radar in Minnesota. Not 
only did we pass two bills related to autism 
housing, but enough pressure was put on the 
department of Human services that they 
created a new position for a state level autism 
coordinator to oversee all the efforts happening 
in the state on behalf of the autism population. 
It felt like real progress! 

Now we enter 2013 and the work ahead looms 
large once again. What will we be able to 
accomplish in this New Year? When will our 
dream of being able to create autism specific 
housing come to fruition? The results of our 
Autism Housing Bill Study are due to the 
legislature by mid-January. I will keep you 
posted. 

Have a wonderful 2013, 

Sheryl Grassie / Executive Director 

 

 

Dale Prokosch, Board President will step down 
this coming year to focus on other endeavors. 
He will remain a general board member. Thank 
you Dale for your stellar leadership!   

Legislative Update  

This past fall our efforts focused on the Autism 

Housing Study required by DHS as part of the 

legislation passed last spring. A large group of 

stakeholders met regularly to give input on the 

need for autism housing. My experience on this 

committee was mixed. There were days I was 

jubilant, convinced the greater community 

comprehended our cause. The discussion on 
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those days was not, “Do we need housing?”, but 

rather, “What should it look like when we build 

it.” But other days I was aware of strong 

opposition and recognize there is a long way to 

go in educating the general public. Anyone who 

has spent time with a severely autistic child 

knows the impossibility of maintaining them in a 

typical home environment. Educating those in 

power is still an ongoing process.  

Christmas Party and Fundraiser 
 
Thank you once again to Mike and Nancy 
Anson for hosting our annual holiday party 
and fundraiser. We are grateful to everyone 
who attended and donated! 
 

 
Mike Anson in the Kitchen 
 

 
 
 
Please forward this newsletter to 
other interseted parties, thank 
you….. 
 
 
 

 
Board Expansion 
 
This coming year Spectrum will look to 
incorporate additional board mmebers. If 
you or someone you know is interested in 
this casue, please contact us at 612-922-
2200. 
 

 
Current Board Members: Nancy Anson, 

Sheryl Grassie and Julie Soderberg. 

Documentary with Twin Cities 

Public Television 

We continue to fundraise in the hopes of going 

forward with this project in 2013! Any support 

is greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank You to everyone who supports work 

with autism in Minnesota!  

 


